Reference No: E105/21/54; Date: 16/11/90

16/11/1990 LP:- Motor Cycle Allowance

Dear Personnel Officer

| am directed by the Minister for Finance to convey sanction to pay the following revised mileage rates to
officers who use their private motor cycles on official business:

Cycles of 150cc or less 13.6p per mile
Cycles of 151cc - 250cc 18.3p per mile
Cycles of 251cc and over 24 .4p per mile

These revised rates may be paid with effect from 1 January 1990.
The regulations relating to the use of private motor cycles set out in Circular 11/82 will continue to apply.

Please bring the contents of this letter to the attention of all officers in your Department who use their
private motor cycles on official business.

Yours sincerely

W. Power

Principal

Personnel and Remuneration Division



